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Freedom of Information Request 
17th December 2024  
 
Question 
A breakdown of calls made to NHS 24 relating to suicide or suicidal thoughts by calendar 
year from 2021 until preset date, 2024.   
Please provide a total each calendar year (2021, 2022, 2023 and 2024 so far).  
 

Answer 
The Scottish Ambulance Service does not hold information on calls received by NHS 24, it is 
for this reason we have applied section 17 oof the Freedom of Information Scotland Act 
2002 as information not held.  
  

Information from NHS 24 can be requested here: Request information about NHS 24 | 
NHS 24  
 

https://www.nhs24.scot/contact-us/request-information-about-nhs-24/
https://www.nhs24.scot/contact-us/request-information-about-nhs-24/

